
 
 
Invitation to the third high-level workshop on 5G authorisation processes 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
5G is being rolled out in the Member States. The current crisis exemplifies the 
importance of a fast and efficient roll-out of very high-quality networks. But the 
current situation also causes some difficulties with regard to the roll-out of 5G 
networks. 
 
There have already been two successful workshops held on 5G authorisation 
processes, where BEREC and the RSPG participated. We would like to continue this 
format with particular regard to the current challenges for the 5G roll-out. 
 
National experts will have the opportunity to discuss challenges for awarding 5G 
spectrum as well as for deploying 5G infrastructure. They are encouraged to 
exchange views on possible solutions. For further detail please see the attached 
agenda. 
 
Since the European Commission, the Member States, BEREC and the RSPG all 
have an important role to play in the relevant processes, we have sent this invitation 
to DG Connect, the competent ministries, the national regulatory authorities and the 
nominated RSPG members of the Member States.  
 
We would be grateful if you could confirm your participation by registering no later 
than June 12th. 
 
Given the administrative limitations applicable to web-meetings, it would be ideal if 
each Member State as well as the European Commission could name a maximum of 
three nominated speakers.  
  
We would like to stress the importance of this issue for BEREC and RSPG, as well 
as our sincere hope that you will therefore be able to attend. We aim to achieve a 
good representation from all Member States, in what we believe will be an important 
discussion.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Frank Krüger     Dan Sjöblom 
RSPG Chair     BEREC Chair 
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